
September 24th. 2017 

Inaugural Youth Congregation 

 

With the grace of Satguru Mata Savinder Hardev ji Maharaj, New 

York Branch incorporated a new feature, Youth Satsang, in its 

routine. The primary goal behind this endeavor is to encourage 

the young members of the branch to come forward and advance 

their spiritual learning. This exercise also helps the youth develop 

their roles and responsibilities as the citizens of humanity. 

  

  

 

The inaugural Youth Satsang was held on September 24th. 2017 at 

Vaishnav Temple, New Hyde Park, NY. Rev. Dave Dhanoa ji, 



visiting from Toronto, CA, presided over the satsang, while rev. 

Aseem Malik ji conducted the agenda as the stage secretary.  

During the course of the satsang, several youth members of the 

branch shared their thoughts, views and personal experiences as 

well as spiritual hymns. 

 

  

  

 

One youth extrapolated on a quote that he had recently come 

across and shared that a truly enlightened being has neither 

friends nor foes. He perceives one and all with equi-vision and 

therefore dispenses only love, kindness and such humility. 

  



In concluding remarks, Rev. Dave Dhanoa ji blessed that let us 

gain clarity on what we want to achieve.  

 

  

  

 

 

Are we aiming for a life of a gurusikh yet bypassing all the hard-

work and determination it requires, then we will not reach our 

goal.  

We must adhere and apply the teachings of the Satguru as is and 

it is only then we will reach the stage that was achieved by the 

iconic figures of the Mission as Babu Mahadev Singh ji, Rishi Vyas 

Dev ji, Bhagat Kotumal ji and countless gems of the Mission. 



 

  

 

 

New York Branch expresses immense gratitude towards Satguru, 

sadh sangat and the almighty Nirankar for the initiation of such a 

wonderful platform and seek blessings for a successful 

continuation of the same. 

 

  


